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Smith, Odin (WDC)

From: Bonanni, Christina (WDC)
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 11:43 AM
To: Johnson Koch, LeAnn M. (WDC)
Subject: FYI Limetree letter

LeAnn – I got out of office replies from both Richard Ruvo and Umesh when I sent the EPA request for clarification. They 
won’t be back in the office until Jan. 4 (after both potential deadlines for filing a petition for appeal). Is there anyone 
else at EPA that you think we should send to as well? Currently, it appears that just Suilin Chan on our distribution is 
actually working through the rest of the year.  
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Visit our Covid-19 resource page: www.perkinscoie.com/coronavirus 

 
 


